
 

Indian Institute of Management Mumbai 
(Ministry of Education, Govt. of India) 

Corrigendum to Advt. No. Advt. No. Admn/Rectt/2025/17 dated 09.07.2025 
 
With reference to the above-mentioned IIM Mumbai advertisement for the post of Junior 
Administrative Officer, the written test, presentation, and personal interaction, which was earlier 
tentatively scheduled on 27th September 2025, has now been rescheduled to 11th October 2025 
due to administrative reasons. 
 
 

Sd/- 
Date: 16.09.2025 Chief Administrative Officer 
 
 


